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The 34th Annual Conference of the Asian Association of Open Universities 

(AAOU2020) is postponed to 2021 due to the COVID-19 pandemic and its 

acronym changed as AAOU2021

In the light of the COVID-19 pandemic situation, AAOU2021 organizing 

committee has decided to conduct the conference in the form of a 

HYBRID CONFERENCE from 1-3 June 2021 combining onsite and virtual 

attendance and presentations. It is our hope that by June 2021,             

international travel would be restored to a certain extent.

IMPORTANT NOTICE
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